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Winter Camp:

Camp was held during the mid-winter school break in February.
Kelly Murphy did an excellent job running the camp, taking over most of the
responsibilities, thus relieving Ralph and Joe.

Joe praised the custodial staff at W.I. for their helpfulness.

35 dampers participated (we had hoped for 50), mostly second and third graders.
22 of these plan to attend summer camp as first time campers.

The field trip to Fun Central in Connecticut was fun for all and very successful.

Summer Camp:

Process for Hiring;
Interviews will be held in May for all new applicants and any returnees
who do not respond by the deadline set by Joe Arduino. These will be
held by the Recreation Commissioners plus Ralph or Kelly.

Three new applicants have applied; eight returnees have responded; 27
more of last year's staff should be heard from soon for a total of 35. Sports
camp has eleven on the staff.

Adult Softball:

18 co-ed and 6 men's teams have signed up; 80% have paid in fill.

Each co-ed team plays a definite night each week-Tuesdays,
Wednesdays or Thursdays. Those nights do not vary. However,
players are allowed to move from team to team.

Plans are set for the end of the year play-off and the picnic to which all are
invited.

Spring/Summer Brochure:

Printing will be completed this week by 3/17 5.
The Commission looked it over; we were very pleased.

Easter Egg Hunt:


